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South East London Area Prescribing Committee 

Withdrawal of interim position statement number 004 
(last issued July 2018): 

FreeStyle Libre® Flash Glucose Monitoring system 

This interim position statement has been withdrawn as the South 

East London Area Prescribing Committee has issued final guidance 

on prescribing of FreeStyle Libre
®
 sensors for eligible patients on 

the NHS. 

The final guidance is outlined in the SELAPC Position Statement 

012 

Please contact lamccg.medicinesoptimisation@nhs.net for further 
information.  
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